
Directions for Classroom Access for Quarantined Students 

During the 2021-2022 school year, teachers are being asked to temporarily deliver instruction 
remotely using Canvas and Zoom for students needed to be home for quarantine. Canvas can be 
accessed through the school’s Launchpad accessed via ClassLink. Zoom meeting rooms will be 
accessed via a link posted in the teacher’s Canvas course.  

Below is the instructional model that teachers will use to provide students with quality 
instruction when in-person classes are interrupted. 

1) Teachers will provide quarantined students with a Zoom link to their personal Zoom 
meeting room which will be posted in the teacher’s Canvas course(s) for students to join 
the classroom. 

o Attendance will not be taken from the Zoom “window” into the classroom.  
o Teachers will not engage (audio/video/chat) with or monitor students while they 

are viewing the classroom from home using Zoom. 
o Students are to communicate questions and/or concerns through the Canvas 

messenger. 
o Zoom meeting room will remain open during the entire class period/day. 

2) Teacher will provide the lessons and courses necessary to complete the curriculum 
through their Canvas course. 

In some instances, when a teacher is in quarantine, the teacher will continue to provide 
instruction to students via Zoom. Students will use the same link to the Zoom meeting room 
found on the teacher’s Canvas course.  

For more information, please join us to the Parent Canvas/Zoom Training on Sept 20th at 5:30PM 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/8852446038?pwd=U1p5aU1OemVtNVFvOG9yWGF5WTMrQT09 
Meeting ID: 885 244 6038 Passcode: Odyssey or you can visit our Parent Digital Resources Portal.  

 


